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Dear Ryan and Jerrell,

At its last meeting of Spring semester, the Race, Ethnicity, and Gender Diversity Panel of the ASC
Curriculum Committee reviewed a request to add new GE Foundation: REGD to existing course AAAS
2201.

The Panel unanimously approved the request with the following recommendations:
e Ethnicity and Gender are well explained in the GE form but not in the syllabus. Add
explanation of how the course speaks to the ELOs on the syllabus. This explanation should
come under the GE goals and ELOs on p. 3.
e P.9:Kellie Brennan no longer works for the university. Please remove her reference from the
Title IX statement.
e The Panel asks that the university land acknowledgment statement (found at

https://mcc.osu.edu/about-us/land-acknowledgement ) be included on all syllabi submitted

for approval under the GE Foundation: REGD category.

The course has been advanced to the next step.

Should you have any questions about the feedback of the Panel, please feel free to contact Richard
Fletcher or me.

My best,
Bernadette
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